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Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 
 

Dear Families, 

 

Thank you to everyone who joined the Moneys and Lemurs for our 

Magnificent Mark Marking on Wednesday.   

Attendance 

 
 

Last week only 36  

children out of  50  

received Dojo points for 

being in school on time 

all week.  Unfortunately this is 

even less than last week.   

 Forest School  

 

There is only one more week 

of Forest School for these 

groups.  The children will need to 

wear warm play clothes to school 

on Monday and have a warm hat, 

scarf and gloves.  Please check Dojo 

for your child’s climbing videos! 

Writing Challenge 

 

Over the weekend your child’s 

challenge is to create a poster of 

their favourite animal.  Encourage 

your child to draw a picture of 

their favourite animal, label it and 

maybe even write some interesting 

facts too.  Please upload photos of 

your child’s poster to Dojo for 

some extra Dojo points. 
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Have you seen the wildlife videos 

that we have recorded on The 

Patch?  The children (and adults) 

have been so excited about this  

Footage. 


